
KYAP Meeting    March 25, 2015 

 

Meeting called to order 7pm by Ron  

Attendance: Ron Lupa-President, Jessica Pisha-Treasurer, Sarah Corlis-Secretary, 

Bob Moore, Bill Harrington, & Rochelle Jocham- Trustees 

 

Teams were drafted by board and a few of the coaches in attendance. 151 kids     

were registered. 

3 t-ball teams, 4 coed 8u teams, 1 girls 10u, 2 boys 10u, 1 girls 12u, 2 boys 12u, 1 

girls 14u, & 1 boys 14u 

The board motioned to remove Jim Ulewicz from the bank account. 

The board voted in favor of Bob Moore being a member of the KYAP board. 

 

Next meeting April 7, 2015 

Need to finalize game & practice schedules, coaches, sponsors & color for each 

team. Shirts ordered 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30pm 


